
Submitter: nicholas johnson 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Education 

Measure: HB2895 

Please remove caps for students with disabilities, for whom we work so hard in our 

public schools to support and include throughout the school community. We need 

adequate resources now more than ever to properly support our students with IEP's. 

If not, we will continue to experience the destabilizing effects and further attrition of 

wonderful educators.  


